
 

  

  

 

 

 

   
Friday 23 June 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 1 Staffing update 
 
Miss Johnson has really enjoyed getting to know your children over the past two weeks 
and they are enjoying having her as their class teacher. 
 
When Miss Johnson agreed to cover the Year 1 class, she already had some other 
commitments in her diary where she would be unable to cover the class.  I am now in 
a position to share these with you. 
 
Next week: 
Monday 26 June – Thursday 29 June Ms Rachel Edwards will be your children’s class 
teacher. 
Friday 30 June – Ms Rachel McGuire will be your children’s class teacher. 
 
Thursday 6, Friday 7 and Thursday 13 July will be aiming to cover these days with 
staff from Greenway. 
 
Mr Lewis and Ms Cullins will continue to be the Year 1 teaching assistants until the 
end of term. 
 
Miss Dell as Key Stage 1 lead will liaise with both teachers regarding handover and 
Miss Johnson will return to teach Year 1 the following week until 19 July.  Term does 
not finish until 21 July and we will cover these last two days using staff from Greenway. 
 
Thank you for your continued understanding of this situation. 
 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
 
 
 
 


